
AMERICAN AIRLINES 
91 8 S I X TE E N T H S T R E E T, N . W 

WASHINGTON 6, D. C. 

July 25, 1951 

Dear Mr.Carter: 

Words ere inadequate to express my sincere 
appreciation for the action taken by you and 
other members of our Board of Directors last 
week in my behalf. I am humbled by the recog­
nition, and only hope that I may justify the 
confidence which you have placed in me. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 
Carlene Roberts 
Vice President 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 


